
 

 

Wellness Care FAQ 

What Vaccines are considered CORE at your facility? 

We recommend Rabies, Distemper/Parvo, Bordetella, and Leptospirosis for canines. For felines, we recommend 

Rabies, Distemper and Leukemia. We recommend Canine Influenza Bivalent vaccine for dogs that visit dog parks, 

boarding/day care facilities, and grooming facilities often. We recommend the Lyme vaccine for patients that travel 

north and have a high exposure to ticks. 

Do I need to schedule an appointment or can I walk in? 

We operate by appointment, but we are aware that emergencies happen and will work them into our schedule 

the best we can. We encourage all of our clients to call ahead with urgent or emergent situations so we can prepare and 

adjust our appointment schedule as needed. 

Do you except new clients? 

We are happy you would like to join our family here at Best Friends Animal Hospital, and we are always 

welcoming new clients and pets to be a part of our family.  

Can I buy a county License at your facility? 

Our facility does offer county license tags for your convenience. Prices do vary based on whether your pet has 

been sterilized, microchipped, and the age of your pet. 

Do you offer microchipping? 

We do offer microchipping and this can be done at any visit. We use Save This Life microchips. Our cost includes 

the microchip, the implant and the registration.  

Do you offer discounts on wellness care? 

Yes! We offer Pet Annual Wellness (PAW) Plans. These plans provide a 30-40% savings on the services included. 

Ask us for details. 

Do you care heartworm/flea and tick prevention in hospital? 

We care different varieties of these medications. If we do not carry the product you use, we do have an online 

pharmacy that we are able to approve medications to be shipped to your home.  

Do you approve online pharmacy prescription requests? 

We do not approve third party pharmacies such as 1-800-Petmeds and Chewy. These pharmacies are not always 

purchasing the medications they sell directly from the manufacturer of the products and may not be storing the 

products according to the manufacturer’s recommendations. We have also received feedback from clients regarding 

shipping issues and altering prescription directions without veterinarian authorization. If you still wish to purchase your 

products from these third party pharmacies, we will be happy to provide you with the written prescription for the 

desired product(s). 


